March 22, 2018

State Board of Land Commissioners
Attn: Steve Freese

1127 Sherman Street, Suite 300
Denver, CO 80203

Re: Request to access State land
State Crazy Horse #1 well, NESE Sec. 29, TSN, R61W, 6" PM
API1 05-123-19927

Dear Mr. Freese,

Bonanza Creek Energy would like to request permission to use the surface location of the State Crazy
Horse #1 ("Well") in order locate and plug said well.

Bonanza Creek Energy intends to locate, re-enter and re-plug the Well, in accordance with the DJ Basin
Horizontal Offset Policy, as set forth by the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission ("COGCC").

The Well will be plugged in accordance with the lease rights granted by the State of Colorado. A 100" x
100" area surrounding the surveyed location of the Well, will be designated as the disturbance area.
Once the Well is located a 150' x 150" pad will be designated as the pad location for plugging operations.
If the well cannot be located in the 100’ x 100’ disturbance area the Bonanza Creek Energy will cease
operations and contact the State Land Board to discuss further efforts to locate the well.

Upon review of oil and gas lease no. OG 1175.10, Bonanza Creek Energy has acknowledged the lease
stipulations regarding surrounding Bald Eagle habitat, and has met with a representative from the
Colorado State Land Board to discuss siting of access, exploration operations, and rig placement.
Bonanza Creek Energy intends to accommodate any timing or location issues that may affect its plugging
operations.

Enclosed please find a satellite photo depicting the potential location of the State Crazy Horse #1 well
located in the NESE Sec. 29, TSN, R61W. A surveyed plat will be provided once it has been completed by
the survey company. Please let us know if you would like to set up a consult to view the pad site. Should
you find the location satisfactory, please sign and return the attached acknowledgement. If you have
any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email me.

Sincerely,

Ariana Solis

Ariana Solis

Regulatory Analyst

410 17" Street, Suite 1400
Denver, CO 80202

Phone: 720-225-6611
asolis@bonanzacrk.com



| hereby acknowledge receipt of the satellite photo depicting the potential location of the State Crazy
Horse #1 well in Sec. 29, TSN, R61W. | find the location to be satisfactory and approve of the well to be
re-entered and plugged.

Steve Freese
Mineral Field Technician
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STATE OF

COLORADO Freese - DNR, Steve <steve.freese@state.co.us>

T5N, R61W, 529

1 message
Marette - DNR, Brandon <brandon.marette@state.co.us> Tue, Mar 27, 2018 at 12:48 PM
To: "Freese - DNR, Steve" <steve.freese@slate.co.us>
Cc: Brandon Muller - DNR <brandon.muller@state.co.us>
Good afternoon Steve,
Thank you for your recent inquiry on this parcel (see map below).
Unless DWM Brandon Muller (cc'd) has any concerns, | do not show any mapped concerns in Section 29, esp. no bald eagle nesting or roosting habitat in this section.
Thank you for the oppartunity to comment on it.

Regards,

Brandon B. Marette
Northeast Region Energy Lialson and Land Use Coordinator

COLORADO
é Parks and Wildlife
3 K
Direct (303) 291-7327
6060 Broadway, Denver, CO 80216
brandon marette@state.co.us

CPW Energy Page | @CPW_NE | LinkedIn

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=a70bb1c91a&jsver=Z-grDj2gpow.en.&view=pt&search=inbox&th=16268caa9bca9c7d&siml=16268caadbcadc7d&mb=
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